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LANYARDS 
SIGNAL YOUR 
PRIVACY 
PREFERENCES

Ohio’s Ideal ’19 
conference made 
use of the delegate 
lanyards by colour 
coding them 
according to your 
views on being in 
public photos. Red 
means no, green 
means it’s ok, 
yellow means “ask 
me”.

https://library.osu.edu/ideal-19/code-of-conduct



US NAVY IS 
GOING OLD-
SKOOL

It’s not just 
consumers who 
are concerned 
about over-reliance 
on technology. 
From 2020, the US 
Navy will replace 
touchscreens in its 
destroyers for 
mechanical 
controls to help 
avoid accidents.

https://news.usni.org/2019/08/09/navy-reverting-ddgs-back-to-physical-throttles-after-fleet-rejects-touchscreen-controls



CREATIVE 
ESSENCE –
SWEAT SCENT

Finnish creative 
agency Mirum 
hoped to attract 
new recruits by 
distilling employees 
sweat into a scent. 
“It’s a unique blend 
of curiosity, passion 
and sweat mixed 
with Nordic 
ingredients and 
design”. Nice.

https://creativeessence.mirum.fi

https://creativeessence.mirum.fi/


WATCH A 
DRONE HACK 
A SMART TV

During Defcon, 
Pedro Cabrera 
created a drone-
based hack that 
allows him to divert 
standard HbbTV 
SmartTV signals to 
his own streaming 
server. Hackers 
can then display 
messages to steal 
passwords etc.

https://www.wired.com/story/smart-tv-drone-hack



DON’T GET A 
NULL PLATE

FYI, registering 
your car with the 
plate “NULL” is a 
bad idea. It causes 
you to get all the 
fines from cars 
whose plates 
couldn’t be read. 
People called “Null” 
also find it hard to 
make online 
reservations.

https://arstechnica.com/cars/2019/08/wiseguy-changes-license-plate-to-null-gets-12k-in-parking-tickets/



GOOGLE BANS 
TALKING 
POLITICS AT 
WORK

Google (and many 
other tech 
companies) are 
asking employees 
not to talk about 
politics at work. 
Heated political 
debates detract 
from productivity   
so new employee 
guidelines are 
being introduced.

https://inc42.com/buzz/google-updates-guidelines-bans-political-debate-to-tackle-work-culture-issues/



What are the new 
sports with creative 
and dramatic 
potential? First, 
mind-boggling 
RoboRace GP?

175MPH 
AUTONOMOUS 
SPEED 
RECORD

Roborace set a 
new autonomous 
speed record back 
in March but only 
just mentioned it… 
a whopping 
175mph! Their 
inaugural “Season 
Alpha” race 
programme is 
moving a little 
slower however.

https://robbreport.com/motors/cars/roborace-robocar-speed-record-2868060/



BAR QUEUES 
GET FACE 
RECOGNITION

Finally, AI finds a 
real use! London’s 
5cc Harrild & Sons 
cocktail bar is 
trialing face 
recognition to show 
who’s next in line. 
It displays this to 
those waiting as 
well as flagging to 
them if they look 
under 25.

https://www.standard.co.uk/tech/facial-recognition-to-tell-pub-staff-whos-next-in-queue-for-pint-a4203011.html



DID 
SCIENTISTS 
JUST MAKE A 
HUMONKEY?

Ok, I made up the 
word humonkey, but 
according to 
Spanish press, two 
scientists working in 
China created a 
hybrid human-
monkey embryo. 
Their aim is to 
produce human 
transplantable 
organs.

https://bigthink.com/surprising-science/human-monkey-hybrid



BUY LEWIS 
CAPALDI’S 
LICKED 
OREOS

Singer Lewis 
Capaldi teamed up 
with Oreos to sell a 
limited-edition set 
of signed Oreos… 
licked* by Capaldi 
himself. The eBay 
listing went for 
£2,050 with 
proceeds going to 
charity. *They were 
then varnished btw.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eqFnIg8qtYk



FACEBOOK’S 
AD-FREE 
STREAMING 
SERVICE

Facebook has an 
ad-funded service, 
Watch but has 
added an ad-free 
subscription-based 
streaming service 
too. Initial channels 
are MotorTrend, 
College Humor, 
BritBoxTV and 
Tastemade.

https://adage.com/article/digital/facebook-goes-after-amazon-hulu-ad-free-video-subscription-channels/2190556



PANDA
SOLAR
FARM

China’s giant 
panda-shaped 
solar farm is now 
fully on the grid. It’s 
one of 100 
“themed” solar 
sites to be built. 
The original idea 
was suggested by 
Hong Kong 
teenager Ada Li 
Yan-tung.

https://www.accuweather.com/en/weather-news/panda-shaped-solar-power-plant-opens-in-china/70002238



TESLA 
CAMERA 
HACK

Another Defcon 
hacker showed 
how Tesla cameras 
can be used for 
sophisticated 
vehicle plate and 
face recognition. If 
all cars did this, 
every car on the 
road (and passing 
pedestrians) could 
be tracked.

https://www.wired.com/story/tesla-surveillance-detection-scout/



MCDONALDS 
NSFW CUPS 

McDonalds McFizz 
cups are causing a 
bit of controversy 
in Japan. The 
various designs 
show a boy and girl 
and are supposed 
to be used together 
to make them kiss. 
Only, well, the 
internet. It’s not the 
first time though…

https://cheezburger.com/9003269/japans-new-mcdonalds-cup-design-is-hilariously-nsfw-13-images



THE 
VEGEMITE V 
MARMITE 
PRESS SPAT

Great to see good 
old-fashion press 
ad battles are still 
alive. This month, 
it’s Vegemite v 
Marmite’s ad 
agencies having a 
gentle go at each 
other over the 
cricket. Marmite 
even handed out 
branded sandpaper.

https://junkee.com/vegemite-marmite-ad-ashes-cricket/217600



AMAZON 
FEAR 
DETECTION

Rekognition, 
Amazon’s face 
analysis software 
now detects “fear”. 
Lots of tests and 
civil liberties groups 
have shown it to be 
less than accurate 
so many are 
viewing this update 
with suspicion. 
Maybe even fear.

https://aws.amazon.com/about-aws/whats-new/2019/08/amazon-rekognition-improves-face-analysis/

EMOTION: FEAR 0.8 



AD EXEC 
USES GAME 
SHOW FOR 
BIZ DEV

João Ribeiro, co-
founder of a new 
Portuguese ad 
agency got onto on 
the iconic game 
show The Price Is 
Right and sneakily 
used his intro to 
call out his new 
business clients by 
name.

https://www.adweek.com/agencies/this-agency-founder-sneakily-used-the-price-is-right-to-get-the-attention-of-big-clients



PERSPECTIVE 
HAS A RACE 
BIAS

Google’s speech 
detection algorithm 
has a built-in 
feature that detects 
toxic speech. 
However, it turns 
out that bias in the 
training process 
causes it to label 
African American 
English as overly 
toxic… and block it.

https://techcrunch.com/2019/08/14/racial-bias-observed-in-hate-speech-detection-algorithm-from-google/



ADVERSARIAL 
FASHION

Want to walk 
through a city and 
not have your 
identity recognised
by surveillance 
cameras? 
Adversarial Fashion 
have a range of 
garments that trick 
algorithms into 
thinking you’re a 
random car.

https://adversarialfashion.com/



WORLD’S 
SMALLEST 
HOUSE

The crazy cats 
over at Femto-ST 
have built a house 
0.000002mm 
across. It was cut 
and assembled 
using an ion beam 
(obviously). Why? 
To prove complex 
structures can be 
used in medicine 
and engineering.

https://www.dezeen.com/2018/05/24/robots-build-worlds-smallest-house-architecture/



GOGORO 
SWAPPABLE 
BATTERIES

Yamaha have 
announced they 
will create scooters 
compatible with 
Gogoro’s 
swappable electric 
packs. If cars 
adopted this 
system, charge 
waits (and range 
anxiety) could be a 
thing of the past.

https://www.gogoro.com/



HACKERS 
CAN “LISTEN” 
TO YOUR 
PASSWORD

Researchers in 
Texas have 
demonstrated that 
a smartphone 
simply listening to 
you typing your 
password on a PC 
keyboard can 
decipher it. It works 
in a busy 
environment too. 
Good grief…

https://www.softwaretestingnews.co.uk/hackers-can-figure-out-passwords-from-the-sound-of-typing/



APPLE’S 
[AR]T WALK

Apple launched a 
weird “AR art 
guided walk” 
campaign in major 
cities worldwide. 
You meet in an 
Apple Store, then a 
guide walks you 
around for 1.5 
miles, experiencing 
AR art using the 
latest iPhones.

https://www.wallpaper.com/art/apple-augmented-reality-art-walk-new-museum



WINSTON 
WIFI 
PROTECTOR

Winston sits in-
between your 
router and your 
devices. It makes it 
impossible to 
correlate individual 
users to their IP 
addresses. Why? 
Privacy. It stops 
you being tracked 
and blocks 
targeted ads.

https://www.dezeen.com/2019/08/28/winston-filter-online-privacy-technology/



OPTIMISING 
SPRINGS

Kinda hard to 
explain but cool to 
watch. This demo 
calculates how to 
erratically move 
springs to 
counteract their, 
well, springiness. 
One practical use 
is to smooth out 
robotic arm 
movements.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Z1jgaEO9aRs&feature=share



NEED HELP 
WITH AMAZON 
ADVERTISING?

Want to use 
Amazon’s ad 
platform but have 
no idea where to 
start (or how to do it 
right)? You’re in 
luck… if you’re in 
the US. Amazon 
now have a list of 
approved service 
providers to help 
you through it.

https://advertising.amazon.com/blog/helping-you-find-the-right-amazon-advertising-experts-for-your-business



APPLE 
WALKIE-
TALKIE
IS NO MORE

Apple *was* 
working on a 
feature to allow 
iPhones to talk 
between 
themselves without 
a mobile data 
connection. It’s 
been shelved due 
to the project leader 
leaving. Still worth 
keeping an eye on.

https://www.theinformation.com/articles/apple-puts-walkie-talkie-iphone-project-on-hold

https://www.theinformation.com/articles/apple-puts-walkie-talkie-iphone-project-on-hold


YOUR SOCIAL 
LOGIN IS 
UNDER 
ATTACK

A new report on 
online attacks 
makes sobering 
reading. 53% of 
social-media logins 
are fraudulent. 25% 
of new account 
applications are 
fake. The 
Philippines are the 
single biggest 
attacker.

https://www.arkoselabs.com/blog/q3-fraud-report



TAX 
TARGETED 
ADS TO FUND 
THE PRESS

Bernie Saunders 
unveiled his 
approach to 
restoring weight 
behind local 
press… tax 
targeted ads and 
use the revenue to 
boost local press 
reporting. Are 
targeted ads the 
new cash cow?

https://www.cjr.org/opinion/bernie-sanders-media-silicon-valley.php



SEE IN THE 
DARK WITH 
NANO 
PARTICLES

Scientists from 
Massachusetts
have used 
nanoparticles to 
give mice the 
ability to see near 
infrared light. 
That’s night vision 
to you and me. And 
to be clear, that’s a 
legit superpower. 

https://www.popularmechanics.com/technology/design/a28831284/nanoparticles-night-vision/
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